
Strathcona 
REGIONAL DISTRICT 

STAFF REPORT 

DATE: March 21, 2024 FILE: 0550-04 Board 

TO: Chair and Directors 
Regional Board 

FROM: David Leitch 

Chief Administrative Officer 

RE: QUADRA ISLAND — LIQUOR LICENSE AMENDMENT 

PURPOSE/PROBLEM 

To consider an application pursuant to the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation from Quadra Links 

Ltd. which seeks approval for use of its new clubhouse located on Quadra Island in Electoral Area 
C as a licensed premise. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The attached application has been submitted by the Quadra Links golf club seeking approval for 

use of its new clubhouse as a licensed premise on Quadra Island. The application has been 

referred to the Regional District by the Liquor and Cannabis Licensing Branch (LCRB). 

ALTERNATIVES 

According to the instructions contained in the application form, the Regional District may elect to 
respond in one of 2 ways: 

Option A - by passing a resolution of support, conditional support or lack of support following 
community consultation as outlined in the application. 

Option B - by advising that the Regional District will not be providing comments. 

Although the LCRB requests that a response be provided by the Regional District within 90 days 

of the application (in this case June 19, 2024) an extension may be granted upon request. The 

Regional District does not currently have a policy to guide its response to such proposals and 
may therefore choose to undertake community consultation before providing a response or advise 
that it wishes to opt out of providing comments. 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the report from the Chief Administrative Officer be received. 

Respectfully: 

 

I, 
David Leitch 
Chief Administrative Officer 

Prepared by: T. Yates, Corporate Services Manager 
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Attachments: March 21, 2024 application to the LCRB 
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